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ARE YOU INTERESTED IN RESOURCE CONSERVATION? 

The Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors is seeking individuals to serve on the Board 

of Directors for the Contra Costa Resource Conservation District (CCRCD).  The CCRCD’s 

mission is to facilitate conservation and stewardship of the natural resources in our county. 

CCRCD is a state legislated special district governed under Division 9 of the CA Public 

Resources Code which stipulates that a Director must be a registered voter in California 

and: 

1) Reside within Contra Costa County and either own real property in the county or have 

served for two years or more as a CCRCD Associate director; or 

2) Be a designated agent of a resident landowner within the county.   

 

Qualified candidates with a demonstrated interest in conservation and stewardship of 

natural resources are encouraged to apply. The County Board of Supervisors will make 

appointments to fill three vacancies effective December 1, 2024 for four-year terms expiring 

on November 30, 2028.  Board of Directors meetings are held on the third Thursday of 

each month in Pleasant Hill.  

 

Application forms can be obtained from the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors by calling 
(925) 655-2000 or visiting the County webpage at https://www.contracosta.ca.gov/3418.  
Applications should be returned to the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County 
Administration Building, 1025 Escobar St., Martinez, CA  94553, no later than 5:00 p.m. 
on Friday, September 27, 2024. Applications can also be emailed to 
ClerkoftheBoard@cob.cccounty.us. 
 
Applicants should plan to be available for public interviews to be held virtually via Zoom on 
Monday, October 14, 2024.   
 
More information about the Contra Costa Resource Conservation District can be obtained 
by visiting www.ccrcd.org or by calling Patty Pell at (925) 690-4149. 
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